
Oregon Pinto Horse Association
General Membership Meeting

October 6, 2021

Meeting called to order at 6:32 p.m.

Attendance: Tina Bell, Ashley Saechao, Suzan Richardson, Delany Wurdinger, Kathy Thomas,
Klair Thomas, Annie Dundon, Peggy Boyer, Jenna Wyatt, Sarah Krepes

Minutes read. Kathy Thomas motions to accept minutes as read. Ashley Saechao seconds.
Motion passes unanimously.

Treasury:
Delany Wurdinger reads treasury report. Suzan Richardson motions to accept. Annie Dundon
seconds. Motion passes unanimously.

Correspondence: Card received from Nan Brooks thanking the club for putting on the show.

Membership: Two new youth memberships and one open membership: Andrea Kuenzi, Adelyn
and Victoria Kuenzi.

Website: Klair has been adding show forms as received. Board members up-to-date as of last
month. Tina will ask Kim to add a note about ordering back numbers to the show entry.

Elections: Tabled to next meeting.

Show Committee:
Championship and first/second place ribbons came in. High points and reserve high points
received from Ann Ebner. Tina ordered plaques to add to them.

Delany ordered Rtic coolers. Company is adding our logo and shipping to be received by
Delany by October 26.

Tina needs someone to hand out championship and OTAB ribbons. Sarah Krepes will do out
gate/ribbons for Friday and Saturday. Kathy might be able to help Sunday afternoon. Anne
Monteith potentially might be available.

Kathy Thomas has a group who can set up the gaming (Prairie WAHSET Team).

Steve Bryson cannot judge the show. Tammy Mills will fill in. Nationals is aware. Amber will
change judges cards.

Need more items for raffle. Need about 30 total. Suzan donating a show halter.



Discussion of gift bags to give to lead line participants for participating. Suzan will take this on.

Food vendor will be at show. Tina will see if a second can be added.

Old Business:
Mail Chimp: Okay to setup an Oregon Pinto gmail to link to MailChimp. Jenna will send an
example to the Board through messenger.

New Business: No new business.

Good of the Order: Important for Board to engage with our social media posts to help them be
more visible.

Next meeting: October 6, 2021, at Jimmy O’s Pizzeria or Call-In at 6:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m.


